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Learn, Connect, Grow
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Rooted...

Christian Education is a very important mission. [t is very
dear to the heart of God and absolutely crucial to the
advancement of the Gospel, to the Great Commision, to
discipleship. Dur children and young people are inundated
everyday thraugh technology, the media, social and peer
pressure, and many other influences with content that is
diametrically opposed to the Biblical worldview and the
very fact that the only real context for living in this world is
a vibrant relationship with the One Who created it and
knows how it works. As Christian Educators, we have a
strategic role to play in helping our young people develop
the right perspective of life. That is what discipleship is
about.

Yet we face so many challenges. The resources seem to be
much smaller than the dreams God has given us. The
nartners seem to be few and far between both in terms of
staff to help carry out the visian, parents who have a
conviction about Christian Education, and the list could go
an. Still, we cannot let these hold us back; not the lack of
financial resources, not challenges with supportive parents;
not challenges with competent staff, not challenges with
any other resource. Victory has already been given to us(2
Cor. 214)

That is why we are inviting you to join us from August Z1-23,
2023 for our very first Administrators' Retreat. This is billed
ta be a time of refreshing, refocusing, and planning for our
schoals to begin that push for the heights to which God
would like to take us.

We hope every administrator of each school will carve out
time to join us for this special meeting. Let us consider
together how to strengthen our schoals, how to avercome
our challenges, how to support each other, and how to
nosition ourselves for the victory God has already given us.

God's design is for us to be a reference point for Education

in Nigeria (Deut. 26:13). Let's give Him the opportunity to
root and build us up in Him (Cal. 3:7)
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Retreat Theme

One important goal for this retreat will be to work on our foundations. Schools using the A.C.E.
Program should be of a certain character and quality. They should be positioned to effectively
adminster the program and disciple the young people in their care. They should be equipped
adequately to meet the needs of their students. They should be structured for longevity and
impact on their communities. They should stand out. This is the focus of this retreat. We want to
work together to bring our schools to the place where we stand out for out quality and especially
for the graduates that we produce. This year's theme is "Rooted and Built Up (Col. 3:7).

Retreat Venue

Miango Rest Home, located on about 30 minutes from the main city centre is designed to serve
the body of Christ through the provision of a serene and quiet environment for a retreat. Rooms
to serve guests include single, double, and accommodations for families or multiple residents.

Retreat Cost

Per Person: %40,000 (Cost covers roam far twa nights, 6 meals, ond conference materials).

Please make payment to: Doulos Events Account

Dovlos Education Enteprises

United Bank for Africa

1019066764

Please use "AR2023" as your reference when making the payment. You may send proof of
payment to doulosede@gmail.com and then complete the registration form on the website or

using the link that will be posted in the WhatsApp group platforms.
Administratars who would fike to use this os o family vocotion shauld contact the Notianal Dffice fo work out arrangements for the
oaditionol members of their farnily who wowld be coming.

Additional InFormation
Travel Arrangments:

Administrators coming from outside Jos should please liaise with the National Office for
assistance with how to get to Miango Resthome. Contact information is on the next page.

Orders:

If you would like to be able to collect your school order when you come for the retreat, please
place your order early so that we can get it ready before the retreat. We would like you to be able
to leave with it on the last day of the retreat. Orders to be collected at or immediately after the
retreat need to be paid for by August 1, 2023 latest.

Extended Stay:
Some administrators may want to stay a little longer than the last day of the retreat. Please let us
know immediately so that we can confirm that possibility with Miango Rest Home.

Office Visit:

The National Office will be closed for the three days of the retreat (plus the Friday before the
retreat). Administrators who would like to visit the office should please set up an appointment
and plan their visit from August 24, 2023.

What to Bring
Umbrella
Jacker
Sweater
Notebook
Your SchoolVision & Mission






